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Eight Individuals File as Candidates for Board Positions for 

South Suburban Park and Recreation District’s May 6 Regular Election 

Eight individuals have filed as candidates for Board of Directors positions for South Suburban Park and Recreation 
District’s Tues., May 6 election.  There are three openings on the five-member board. The incumbent candidates are 
John K. Ostermiller, Pam Eller and Mike Anderson. Board members Sue Rosser and Scott LaBrash will continue to serve 
their terms, which are scheduled to expire in May 2016.   

Candidates for the three, four-year terms are Sally Daigle, John Watson, Travis Nicks, Tom Wood, John K. Ostermiller, 
Pam Eller, Stan Szabelak and Mike Anderson. Biographies and contact information for candidates who have provided 
that information is available on the South Suburban website for your review, www.sspr.org . Voters will be instructed to 
vote for three candidates. There are no other ballot questions.  Special District elections are non partisan elections.  
Members are elected to serve the District at-large.  

The following Polling sites for the May 6 election will be open 7 am – 7 pm for machine voting. 

Littleton Golf and Tennis Club, 5800 South Federal Blvd., Littleton 
Buck Community Recreation Center, 2004 West Powers Ave. Littleton 
Goodson Recreation Center, 6315 South University Blvd., Centennial 
South Suburban Golf Course, 7900 South Colorado Blvd., Centennial 
Lone Tree Civic Center, 8527 Lone Tree Pkwy., Lone Tree 
 
The polling place located at Goodson Recreation Center is designated as the polling location for eligible electors not 
residing within the District. 
 
An eligible elector is a person who, on election day, is registered to vote in the State of Colorado; and either who is a 
resident of the District or who owns taxable real or personal property (or the spouse or civil union partner of owner) 
situated within the boundaries of the District, or a person who is obligated to pay taxes under a contract to purchase 
taxable property within the District. 

Applications for absentee ballots are available and may be obtained at the Administration Office, 6631 S. University 
Blvd., or can be downloaded from the South Suburban website, www.sspr.org , or to have an application mailed to you, 
you may call 303-798-5131. Applications will be accepted until the close of business at 5 pm on the Fri. immediately 
preceding the election, May 2, 2014. The ballot drops off boxes are located at Buck Community Recreation Center, 
Goodson Recreation Center and Lone Tree Recreation Center, 10249 Ridgegate Cir., Lone Tree.  

To check state voter registration status, or find out how to register to vote in Colo., contact your County Clerk & 
Recorder office.  For questions regarding the South Suburban election, email elections@sspr.org or call 303-798-5131. 
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